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Dear SSG Chair 
  
NDA routinely publishes information on the radioactive waste currently stored or 
expected to arise at licensed nuclear sites in the UK. This can be found on the NDA 
UK Radioactive Waste Inventory [UKRWI] website http://www.nda.gov.uk/inventory/ 
The current Inventory was compiled on 1 April 2007, and an updated Inventory is in 
development and expected to be published within the next 12 months. 
  
Further information on NDA waste management strategy can be obtained from the 
NDA website at: www.nda.gov.uk/strategy/integratedwastemgmt/index.cfm or from 
your SLC website. 
  
NDA wishes to know if these sources provide sufficient information for your Site 
Stakeholder Group about the radioactive wastes that will be held in storage on your 
site for a number of years or decades. To help us understand your needs, we ask 
you to consider and answer the questions on the attached form. 
  
We would appreciate your response by 31 July 2010.  We will then collate the 
feedback from all SSGs for consideration when we are producing plans for 
enhancing our published radioactive waste information. 
  
If you have any questions about the attached questionnaire or this exercise more 
widely, please do not hesitate to contact me on mervin.mcminn@nda.gov.uk or tel: 
01925 802342.   
  
Thank you for your time.  
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Mervin McMinn 
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QUESTIONNAIRE FOR SITE STAKEHOLDER GROUPS ON RADIOACTIVE 

WASTE INFORMATION 
 
Q1. Were you previously aware of the 2007 UKRWI? 
 
 
 
 
 
Q2. (a) If you were not aware of the 2007 UKRWI, what alternative information did 

you use, and why? 
 
 
 
 
 
 (b) If you have now looked at the 2007 UKRWI, how would you use the 

information in the future? 
 
 
 
 
 
Q3. (a) If you were aware of the 2007 UKRWI, how have you used the 

information? 
 
 
 
 
 

(b) Did the information meet your needs, and why / why not? 
 
 
 
 

 
Q4.   How could the existing radioactive waste information be improved to better 

meet your needs, and why? 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return the completed questionnaire by 31 July to mervin.mcminn@nda.gov.uk 
 


